
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Mark Your Calendar!  
May 25—School Committee Reorganization/Meeting 
May 28—12:15 Early Dismissal 
May 31—Memorial Day, No School 
June 4—Spirit Day! 
June 5—Hull High School Graduation 
June 7, 21—School Committee 6:30pm 
June 11—12:15 Early Dismissal 
June 17—K-4th Step-Up Day/Spirit Day! 
June 17—Last Day of School! 11:45 Dismissal 
June 18—Staff Professional Day 

Christine Cappadona, Principal Kyle Shaw, Assistant Principal 
 

The Hull Public School System Does Not Discriminate On The Basis of Age, Race, Color, National Origin, Gender, Gender Identity, Disability, Homelessness, Religion, or Sexual Orientation. 

A Note from the Principal 

We had a generous donation from the Staples 

Dorchester store! Mr. Matt Jones, General Manager 

of the store and parent of a Jacobs student, donated 

boxes and boxes of supplies including tissues, 

staplers, crayons, folders, pencils, paper, colored 

pencils, notepads, hand sanitizer, and glue sticks. We 

are so grateful for this incredible donation and will 

put all donated items to good use! 

To help us plan for next year, yesterday I sent a survey 

link to families to solicit feedback on what you valued 

pre-COVID and what worked this year through the 

pandemic. We’ve already received some responses 

but hope for many more. Please click here for the 

survey. As we have witnessed, the COVID Guidelines 

change rapidly and we anticipate the CDC and DESE 

will provide updated guidelines over the summer to 

help with planning. There seems to be a bright light at 

the end of the COVID tunnel. 

Together we make the Jacobs the best it can be!  

~Mrs. Cappadona  

Send your RAD photos of Jacobs Pirates having fun in 
their Core Value T-Shirts or school colors to Mr. Shaw at 
kshaw@town.hull.ma.us. Photos will be included in our 

next Virtual Assembly video. 

Grade 4 Spearheads Food Drive 
The 4th Grade Team is spearheading a 3-week food 
drive to re-stock the shelves at Aunt Dot’s Kitchen, 
Wellspring’s Food Pantry. Collection boxes will be 

placed at the school entrances for students & staff to 
drop off non-perishable foods as they enter the 

building. Each week will have target items, but any 
and all donations are appreciated at any time!   

Week #1—May 24-28: Tuna, Canned Meats, & Pasta 

Week #2—June 1-4: Cereals & Canned Fruits 

Week #3—June 7-11: Beans & Canned Vegetables 

Spring 2021 MCAS Schedule 

May 21—Grade 5 ELA  May 24—Grade 5 Math 

May 25—Grade 4 Math May 27—Grade 3 Math 

June 3—Grade 5 STE 

https://forms.gle/dCUwSuPKDPfMyTjZ9
mailto:kshaw@town.hull.ma.us

